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Missouri Gaming Commission Extends Casino Closure   

May 13, 2020, Jefferson City- The Missouri Gaming Commission has 

extended the order for all riverboat gaming casinos to remain 

closed through 11:59 p.m. Sunday, May 31, 2020. 

MGC previously ordered all riverboat gaming casinos in the state to 

temporarily suspend their casino operations and to close effective 

midnight March 17, 2020 due to concerns related to the COVID-19 

pandemic. 
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